
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Junel2,2017 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 S IIUI\IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLORIO A 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Sakina Deas, Research Assistant, Office of Telecommunications 

Docket No 170082-TX- Request for relinquishment of partial eligible 
telecommunications carrier (ETC) status, by Bellsouth Telecommunications LLC, 
d/b/a AT&T Florida 

Please add the attached data request response received by email from Tele Circuit Network 
Corporation to the docket file. If you have any questions please contact me at 850-413-6504. 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUN 12, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 05287-17
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Sakina Deas 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ashar@telecircuit.com 
Wednesday, June 07, 2017 11:06 AM 
Sakina Deas 
RE: FW: ETC Data Request For Docket No. 170082-TP 

Sa kina - Per our conversation, lease see my email for the data request by the commission: 

Answer to the Data Request: 

1. Yes, Tele Circuit Network Corporation is designated ETC in the service areas that AT&T Florida 
has identified in Exhibit C. 

2. Yes, we provide service in all the areas 

3. None 

4. Answer is b, we use resale purchased from AT&T Florida 

Best Regards, 
Ashar Syed 

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: RE: FW: ETC Data Request For Docket No. 170082-TP 
From: <ash a r@teleci rcu it.com > 
Date: Wed, June 07, 2017 10:51 am 
To: "Sakina Deas" <SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Per T&T Florida filed a petition with the Florida Public Service Commission to partially relinquish its 
eligible telecommunications carrier (ETC) designation. On behalf of Tele Circuit Network Corporation as 
CEO of the company, I ensure the commission that all customers served by the relinquishing carrier 
getting service Tele Circuit Network Corporation as CLEC will continue to be served 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (678) 478-2452. 

Sincerely, 
Ashar Syed - CEO 
Tele Circuit Network Corporation 




